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Dear Teacher,

As you are probably aware, study of the Holocaust continues to be a mandatory part of the new history curriculum at key stage three.  

We are writing to ask whether you would be prepared to assist us with our new Holocaust education project. 
We have developed a flexible program of half to full day seminars teaching the history of the Holocaust to years 8 to11 through an engaging visual and interactive presentation.  

Our aim is not just to show the facts but to stimulate students to think about the lessons that can be learnt from this calamity, specifically in terms of social responsibility. 

The seminar is designed to be delivered by an experienced history teacher and augmented by a Holocaust survivor family member who will partake in question and answer sessions.      We wish to know whether you would like to volunteer an occasional half or full day of your time during school term for an opportunity to make what we hope would be a significant contribution to the social and educational needs of our children.

Our presentation will contain the following content: 
•
A basic history of the background and facts of the Holocaust, including pre war Jewish life in Europe.   
•
A 20 minute video documentary of  Eva “Bobby’ Neumann describing her experience in Auschwitz – enhanced by images of her arrival at the camp as documented by a unique photographic record. 
•
A question & answer session given by a survivor family member, in many cases by one of Bobby’s children or grandchildren. 
•
A series of interactive discussions on the following issues: 
o
The nature of prejudice and bigotry. 
o
The importance of accessing our deepest moral sensibilities and challenging our own world view.
o
The insidious nature of the Bystander effect and its relevance to contemporary social issues; in particular to world poverty.  
We hope to inspire the students to follow through with positive social action and will soon be providing web based materials to facilitate this. 
All of us offer our services voluntarily but we would of course cover traveling and other expenses for our teachers. 
We have been privileged with the support of a number of leading communal and religious leaders who see the value in our work. 
We have attached snapshots of some of our material to give a taste of the material used..

We would be happy to send feedback and endorsements for our work on request.   
If you wish to help us with our program or would like further information, please contact Sam Neumann at:  sam.neumann@gmail.com  M. 07973 145289

Yours truly, 

Sam Neumann   
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Robert Kanter
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